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How people get around shapes 
their communities and everyday 
lives. The economic prosperity 
and quality of life in greater 
Portland depend on a 
transportation system that 
provides every person and 
business with access to safe, 
reliable and affordable ways to 
get around. 

Your voice is important
The Metro Council and other 
decision-makers want to hear 
from you. From July 10 through 
Aug. 25, 2023, provide your 
feedback on the 2023 Regional 
Transportation Plan and High 
Capacity Transit Strategy. 

2023 Regional Transportation Plan

The Regional Transportation 
Plan is a blueprint that guides 
investments in for all forms of 
travel – driving, transit, biking 
and walking – and the 
movement of goods and services 
throughout the greater Portland 
region. This update to the plan 

defines how the region will 
create a safe, reliable and 
affordable transportation 
system today through 2045.

During this comment period, the 
Metro Council will ask for public 
review and comment on the 
draft policies in the 2023 
Regional Transportation Plan, 
draft strategy for high capacity 
transit and the projects 
recommended by transportation 
agencies to address the region’s 
significant and growing 
transportation needs.

High Capacity Transit Strategy 

High capacity transit is public 
transportation that moves a lot 
of people quickly and often, such 
as light rail or bus rapid transit. 

The purpose of the High 
Capacity Transit Strategy is to 
provide a coordinated vision and 
a set of policies to make transit 
service faster and more reliable 
for more people in the greater 
Portland region. 

Public comment opportunity - July 10 to Aug. 25, 2023

2023 Regional Transportation Plan 
Your input will help guide decision-makers as they work together to finalize the policies,  
strategies and projects that will shape Greater Portland’s transportation system through 2045. 

 
Share your thoughts
There are a variety of ways to comment.

Take the online survey or use the 
online comment form  
oregonmetro.gov/rtp

Write a letter  
Metro Planning  
600 NE Grand Ave Portland,  97232

Email  
transportation@ oregonmetro.gov

Call 
503-797-1750

503-797-1804 TDD

Comment at a Metro Council 
public hearing

10:30 a.m. on July 27 or Sept. 28, 2023

Metro Council meets in person at 
Metro Regional Center, 600 NE 
Grand Ave., Portland, 97232 and 
online via Zoom. 

Visit www.oregonmetro.gov/council.

To request language or other 
accommodations contact: 
transportation@ oregonmetro.gov 
503-797-1750
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